




May 2, 2014

Memo To: 	Barbara Barhydt
From:		David Margolis-Pineo
Re:		Review comments for 130 Eastern Promenade

The Department of Public Services have the following comments on the proposed above mentioned project.

1.      It is understood that drive apron, though not defined, will be concrete.
2.      Please provide note to score a defined joint between the proposed concrete walk infill and the existing concrete walk.
3.      Proposed weep hole through wall may cause icing problem and the city may ask for the weep holes to be plugged.  May want to consider an alternative.
4.      Please provide stamped survey plan.

We have no further comments.


May 2, 2014 
David Senus:
Hi Barbara:

Thank you for the update.  I looked over the plans and application and have no comments relative to site or stormwater review.
Thanks,
Dave
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